
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14 October 2020 
 
Dear Parent or Carer     
 
RE: Free Self-Study Course from Eton College      
 
I am delighted to share the news that our current students at Key Stage 4 and Key 
Stage 5 can take advantage of a free self-study course from Eton College. The courses 
are certifiable and are very high quality. The knowledge and skills learnt will help to 
develop essential employability skills. They will help to enhance their curriculum vitae 
and personal statement.  
 
Each course will last approximately 7-10 hours and is presented by an Eton Teacher.  
The skills learnt are designed to be beneficial to all students, whether preparing for 
Sixth Form, for higher education, apprenticeship or the workplace.  
 
During lockdown our Year 11 and Sixth Form students had the opportunity to complete 
different online courses with Eton College. The student feedback was excellent from 
these courses.  Please ensure your child embraces this opportunity to complete the 
course and develop vital employability skills. 
 
The courses available this academic year for each year group are: 
 
Year 10s – Entrepreneurship 
Year 11s – Writing Skills 
Year 12s – Research Skills 
Year 13s and 14s – Resilience 
 
The access code for the courses will be emailed directly to the students’ school email 
accounts. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs R Mortimer 
Co-ordinator of Careers, Education, Information, Advice and Guidance 


